
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• It’s now possible to get a tree removal
permit  from  Tahoe  Regional  Planning  Agency
online. Payments can be made at the same time.

• South Tahoe High grad Sean Pawling has released “Eye for an
Eiger” – more info on the album is online.

• Hannah Sullivan and Cliff Lambson, authors of “Wildflowers
of Tahoe” and local hiking guides, will present a free one-
hour slide show highlighting their favorite Tahoe wildflowers
and hikes on June 8 at 10:30am at Tahoe Cross Country, 925
Country Club Drive, Tahoe City.

• Do you want to keep reading Lake Tahoe News? Then consider
filling out the paid subscriber form.

• South Lake Tahoe Library is putting on a book making class
for teens on July 10 at 2pm. Supplies will be provided. The
library is at 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.
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